
Dear EYFS, 
 
I hope you are all well.  We are almost at the end of our Random Acts of Wildness.  
I hope you have enjoyed some of the challenges.  Remember you can keep revisiting 
some of your favourite ones over the summer.  Here are the challenges for the last 
two days of June.  https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/sites/default/files/2020-
04/RAW_CARD_SCHOOLS_ALL_HR_UPDATED%5B1%5D.pdf  
 
Monday 29th June – Create a poster to remind people to pick up their litter.  You 
could email your poster to school so we could display it.  
Tuesday 30th June – Write a wild poem.  Why not write an acrostic poem using the 
words “WILDLIFE”?  See if you can think of a word for each letter e.g. Wiggly 
Worms for W… 

At this time of year, we would normally be 
preparing the children for their transition into 
Year 1.  If you haven’t had chance yet, try and 
read the story “The Cautious Caterpillar”.  I 
have saved it to the home learning page or you 
could watch it on YouTube 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9m5AV8QFKKo.  It’s all about a caterpillar who 
is anxious about change.  The story is a really 
helpful way to talk about changes and moving 

to Year 1 in the 
Autumn term.  I 
have also uploaded 
a “Moving to Year 
1” social story 
which would be 
great to look 
through with your child.  There are pictures of the 
Year 1 staff and classroom inside the book.  If your 
child has any questions about Year 1, you can email me 
and I will try my best to answer them.  
 
You could fill out the “Back to School sheet” and email 

a copy to school.  There is a copy attached to this letter and uploaded onto the 
EYFS Home Learning page.  If you can’t print the sheet off, you could design your 
own! 
 
There are new activity plans on the EYFS Home Learning page for Maths and 
Phonics this week.  These activities are similar to the ones we will be doing in 
school.  Remember, if you have any questions about your home learning, your grown-
ups can email EYFS@new-swann.leics.sch.uk.  I am always here to help and give 
suggestions. 
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2. 
 
 
Don’t forget, you can log onto Education City and try out some of the Phonics 
activities set for you.  There are some new activities set on Education City for 
those of you that have laptops or computers at home.  If you’ve completed all of 
these, check out some of the Phonics games on the BBC Bitesize website 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zvq9bdm. 
 
Have a super week! 
 

Miss Wilman 😊 
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